
ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 

  

AMERICAN HERITAGE GIRLS CEREMONY 

 

Your American Heritage Girls Troop would like to invite you to our     

Mid-Year Ceremony tomorrow night, March 2nd, at 6:45pm.  We will 

share what the girls have been doing the last few months, award   

badges and patches, and we will have refreshments afterwards in the 

Fellowship Hall.  We hope you can join us!! 

 

AMERICAN HERITAGE GIRLS SPAGHETTI DINNER 

 

Our American Heritage Girls Troop will be having a Spaghetti Dinner 

Fundraiser at The Courthouse Restaurant this coming Saturday,   

March 7th, from 5pm-7pm.  This fundraiser is to help us raise funds 

for our camping trip and other activities throughout the troop year.  

The menu is all-you-can-eat spaghetti, salad, bread, and drinks for 

$10 per person.  The troop girls and leaders will be your servers and 

would love to see you there!! 

   

  

   


